
Kindergarten 
Open House/Drop-in 

St. Teresa of Calcutta Catholic School 

Monday, June 16th, 2025 

4:30-6:00 p.m. 

We welcome all new students and their families who will 

be entering the St. Teresa of Calcutta Kindergarten 

program in September, 2025. 

You are invited to: 

• Pick up your welcome package and T-shirt 

• Meet our Kindergarten Educators and visit our 

Kindergarten Classroom 

• Take a short ride on the school bus which will be out front 

during your visit 

(Please note we ask that siblings do not attend in order to focus 

your attention on your new “Kinder” student) 

 


